
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF COLLEGE BOARD CONTRACT 

[BG-G,D,E] 
 
DATE: May 19, 2009 
________________________________________________________________ 

 
Under separate cover, you will receive a copy of the College Board Contract. A 
representative will be present at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the College Board 
Contract as presented. 
 

*************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez,     Steve Brown, Ed.D.,  
Superintendent of Schools  Assistant Superintendent  
    for Secondary Operations 
 


